
MEETING of the Screening Subcommittee of the Burrillville Town Council to be held Thursday, January 

21, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. in the Town Building, 105 Harrisville Main Street, Harrisville, RI. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Councilors Michelle D. Bouchard, Donald A. Fox and David J. Place  

MEMBERS ABSENT:   

Business to be considered and acted on: 

 

1. Minutes 

 

 Motion to accept the minutes of the Screening Subcommittee meeting held December 

10, 2015 and dispense with the reading of said minutes; to be considered and acted on. 

 

 

2. Consider and act on applications for reappointments 

 

 Joseph Schmeltz as a member of the Board of Assessment Review to serve a three-year 

term to expire November 30, 2018; to be considered and acted on. 

 

 Tony Wood as an alternate member of the Personnel Board to serve a one-year term to 

expire January 31, 2017; to be considered and acted on. 

 

 Aaron Coutu as a member of the Juvenile Hearing Board to serve a three-year term to 

expire January 31, 2019; to be considered and acted on. 

 

 Dorothy Karolyshyn as a member of the Juvenile Hearing Board to serve a three-year 

term to expire January 31, 2019; to be considered and acted on. 

 

 Matthew J. Nasif as a member of the Juvenile Hearing Board to serve a three-year term 

to expire January 31, 2019; to be considered and acted on.  

 

 

3. Adjournment 

 

The Town of Burrillville will provide accommodations needed to ensure equal participation.  Please 

contact the Burrillville Town Clerk at least three (3) business days prior to the meeting so arrangements 

can be made to provide such assistance at no cost to the person requesting it. A request for this service 

can be made in writing or by calling (401) 568-4300 (voice) or “via RI Relay 1-800-745-5555” (TTY).  

 


